
Windermere Community Safety Partnership 
 

Notes from the meeting held on Thursday, 18th September 2014 at the Phoenix Centre. 
 

1. Joan Stocker was elected Chair 
2. Developments from the last meeting were discussed with the following noted: 
 

• Police implementing Operation Sangria.  Warning of potential thefts from 
boats, caravans etc with advice on how to leave them safely. Full details on 
Cumbria Community Messaging Service. 

• New National Neighbourhood Watch Scheme to be launched soon. 
• The Chair will email details to Church Magazines, The Hub and Windermere 

Now on two schemes Neighbourhood Care and Nominated Neighbour. 
• Trading Standards carried out Operation Siskin and tested the purchases of 

alcohol.  None of the licensed premises tested broke the law. 
• Due to Sarah Blacow’s ill health no more progress had been made on the 

Shop Watch Stickers. 
 
Future Plans 
 

1. Fire & Rescue Services going to do a Road Awareness with Lake School to 
encourage safe driving to the young drivers just starting out. 

2. Young Cumbria & Sarah Blacow, Police with be arranging a Light Show 
Event with activities at Goodley Dale during half term. 

 
Next meeting 
 
19th February at either the Lakes School or the Phoenix Centre, venue to be confirmed, 
at 2.00pm. 


